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March 29, 2023

DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES
Support Services Division

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) NUMBER: 641-0315-24

FOR
TOILETRY PAPER PRODUCTS

LORRAINE TANG

anager

> 2500

WWW. solanocounty com
purchasing@solanocounty.com

Thank you for your participation in the County’s solicitation for Toiletry Paper Products.

Regrettably, this notice is to inform all respondents that the County has cancelled this solicitation in
its entirety in accordance with terms and conditions of the solicitation, and in the best interest of the

County.

If you have any questions regarding this solicitation, please contact Purchasing at the above

address.

The County thanks you for consideration. We appreciate your interest in providing services to the

County of Solano.

Sincerely,

Geboso

Dustin D. Leno
Assistant Director

Department of General Services

“Smoking is not permitted in County Buildings or around Solano County campuses. Thank you in advance for your compliance.”
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